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Corvette Club of South Australia Inc. 

 O C T O B E R  N E W S L E T T E R  2 0 1 4 

Hi All, 

Let me start this report to say that our thoughts and prayers are with Robert and Julie after his 
horrific accident and as a club we offer any support that we can and that we will give you all  
regular updates as we can. 

For the rest of us the silly or should I say the best time of the year has started, last Sunday a 
leisurely cruise to the Yorke Peninsula saw 14 corvettes take to the road in good humour and 
brilliant sunshine and the cruise was uneventful except that one participantôs car had a small 
problem with the temperature gauge and said car was abandoned and returned to after lunch 
when said gauge had returned to normal. On further investigation the problem appeared to have 
something to do with the driver hurrying to the lunch destination, it was also reported that the 
car made it home without further incident as there was no hurrying. 

The long weekend to Renmark promises to be a laid back affair this year with eleven cars attending and some day       
trippers. 

Peteôs ramble is all set for the end of October and a great time should be had by all participants. 

Check the list of future events and if you donôt normally attend then there may be one that may be of interest and we 
would be happy to see you. 

On the National scene the Canberra Convention is all go and anyone looking to attend should register as soon as they 
can. 

 

Happy Vetting. 

          PRESIDENTôS REPORT 

Our website:  http://www.corvetteclubofsa.com.au  Login: members    Password: chev100 


